
 

 

25.12.16 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

In our continuous seek for improvement, we recognized the need to 

change our handling agent in ROM – Italy. 

 

As of first January, our new handling agent will be: 

ALHA Magazzino Esterno, Palazzina Spedizionieri,  

Via Mario Castoldi – Cargo City. Fiumicino 

 

Please update any relevant parties.  

Always at your service, 

 

 

Avi Pery 

Operational Manager 

El Al Cargo division 


